Welcome Meeting
Department of Political Science
Date: 11.10.2023
Venue: Conference Hall

The Department of Political Science organised the welcome Meeting for the UG first year
students on 11.10.2023. The meeting was chaired by the Principal Dr Pramilarani Behera. Prof.
Ranijit Ranjan Sahoo HOD Political Science welcomed the students and offered them advice on
building their career. Prof. Jyotsnamayee Pati Accounts cum Academic bursar, Prof. Mamata
Sahoo, Mr. Ramachandra Suar and Mrs Gayatri Nayak also extended a warm welcome to the

students. The meeting was well attended by the students of the Department of Political Science.
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